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Greetings BFC Families! 

We were blessed with beautiful weather on True Parents Birthday this Wednesday. We hope 

everyone was able to enjoy a wonderful celebration at East Garden and/or with family and loved 

ones! 

 

Click here to watch last week's Weekly Review. 
 

 

 

 

2018 Pastor Review 

 

LAST CHANCE TO SUBMIT!! 

 

Dr. Kone is approaching the end of his first 3-year term with us at BFC. Answers to this short 

survey will help the Council to complete the Pastor’s triennial review. 

 

All names will remain confidential. However, summary comments will be shared with the 

Pastor.  

 

Deadline to submit is midnight on Sunday, February 25th. 

 

Use the link below to complete the survey and submit it: 



 

 

docs.google,com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4QwNulXFO8YXZ-nLVTgqtnrev8l5wTEKNa31yT1hBY-

GKfA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Thank you for taking the time to offer your input. It is greatly appreciated!  

 

BFC Council.  
 

 

 

 

Parenting Series for Moms of Adult Children 

 

We will officially begin our monthly parenting series on Sunday, February 25, meeting 20 

minutes after Sunday Service ends to give people a chance to get coffee or lunch, and we'll 

meet in the upstairs Sunday School room. We will be using Gary Chapman's book entitled 

"Parenting Your Young Adult Child" as a guide to our discussions, but we will be reading it 

together in the group so there is no need to buy the book.  Subsequent meetings will be held on 

the last Sunday of each month through the month of June. 

Contact Debby Gullery at debbygullery@ yahoo,com for more information.  
  

 

 

**Up & Coming Ski Trip Postponed** 

 

Dear Parents & Participants,  

 

The Up & Coming Ski Trip has been postponed due to the weather forecast. It is expected to rain all 

day this Saturday, so it won't be good skiing weather. We don't have a set future date just yet, but 

we will let you know as soon as we figure that out. Sorry for the inconvenience.  

 

Instead, there will be the regular Up & Coming program this Saturday at Belvedere. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me. 

 



 

 

Thank you, 

Yuki Jones 

BFC Youth Pastor 
 

 

 

Looking for Marriage Course Volunteers ASAP 

 

There will be a Marriage Course starting on Fridays from 6-9pm starting tentatively in March. In 

order to successfully run this program, we need to find volunteers ASAP that can help out with 

the event. 

 

We are currently looking for: 

 

Cooks - will be given a recipe and will have to arrive early enough to have the food ready by 

6:00 - 6:30. Will be cooking for the seven couples and staff.   

 

Babysitters - caring for infants and toddlers (1-5 years old) mostly. Work from 6pm to closing. 

 

If you or anyone you know can help, please contact David Wolf at wolfd888@ gmail,com. 

 


